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Ditching work on Grove Park Rd. in Fenton Township 
 
Fenton Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be performing ditch work on Grove Park Road 

between Torrey Road and Swannee Beach Drive. Weather permitting, the work will take place 

Friday, December 3 from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. Drivers may experience short delays. Please contact 

Kylie Dontje, Communications Coordinator, at 810-347-4785 if you have questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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